
Message 

From: max.cairnduff@cabinetoffice.gov.uk [max.cairnduff@cabinetoffice.gov.uk] 
on behalf of Covid PPE Priority Appraisals Mailbox [covid-ppe-priority-appraisals@cabinetoffice.gov.uk] 
Sent: 29/04/2020 12:52:13 
To: Name Redacted__._._. ._._._,_._._._._._._._._._.__. BURDON, Wendy [wendy.burdon@education.gov.uk] 
Subject: Salamanca Group 

Hi there, 

This entity has a Labour peer on its board who is making waves at very senior levels. Supplier ID 6560. There 
are two offers currently in Mendix which it looks like nobody has picked up. Could we take them into VIP as 
VVIP cases please? 

I should warn that unfortunately while Salamanca have very senior access within government, to date their 
offers have not proven terribly reliable. 

I'l forward on a separate offer of masks from them that came in directly. I have fraud concerns on that offer 
(though my expectation is that Salamanca are unwittingly dealing with fraudsters - I don't remotely think they 
are fraudsters themselves). 

Best, 

Max 

COVID-19 EMERGENCY NHS SUPPLY CHAIN RESPONSE 

Web: https://www.gov.uk/coronavirus-support-from-business 
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